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My daughter would probably not graduate this year if she had to stay in her in-person 

public high school. We chose a virtual public charter school because it best fits her 

learning needs, but it is unfairly excluded from crucial Student Success Act funding. 

HB 2583 fixes this by providing equal access to resources while ensuring funds stay 

in Oregon’s community-run schools. It’s time to support all students.” 


